
 

EMTrack® 6.1.1 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements in the EMTrack 6.1.1 release scheduled for Wednesday, January 18, 2023. 
More information is available through your solution or by contacting the Juvare Support Center at 877-771-0911 or 
support@juvare.com. 
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EMTrack Lite Driver License Scanning Update 
To continue using the driver license scanning feature in EMTrack Lite, you must uninstall the 
EMTrack Lite solution on all Windows devices and then reinstall the solution.  

As a reminder, EMTrack Lite can be installed and configured on Windows devices for online 
and offline use. 

Login Email No Longer Case-Sensitive 
Now, the login email address used to access your EMTrack account is no longer case-
sensitive. This means your login email is accepted regardless of whether you use lower or 
upper-case letters. For example, info@example.com and INFO@EXAMPLE.COM are both 
valid.  

Incident Site and Mobile Provider Unit Sorting 
On the Incidents tab, when editing an Incident, the Incident Sites are sorted alphabetically. 
Similarly, on Systems Settings, when editing Mobile Providers, Units are sorted 
alphabetically. 
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